
NORFOLK BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

Special Meeting – August 25, 2021 

 

MINUTES 
 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:     Ann DeCerbo, John DeShazo, Donna Rubin,  

                                                              Jill Hall, Sally Carr, Virginia Coleman-Prisco                                                

BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:       Gordon Anderson 

ADMINISTRATION PRESENT:    Mary Beth Iacobelli, Superintendent, Lauren Valentino, Principal  

ADMINISTRATION ABSENT:    

The meeting was called to order at 4:10 P.M. 

 

Motion by J. DeShazo seconded by S. Carr to approve the minutes of the regular meeting of June 1, 2021 

UNANIMOUSLYAPPROVED. 

 

Correspondence: 

 

Board chair Ann DeCerbo shared with the board that the Board of Finance voted to approve the use of funds 

from the non-lapsing fund account to purchase display cabinets in the Hall of Flags at the school. 

  

Superintendent’s Report: The superintendent shared her report with the board.  Dr. Iacobelli informed the 

board that the 2020-2021 school budget has been reconciled with the town and that $42,291.35 will be going 

back to the town.  

 

Principal’s Report: The principal shared her report with the board. Mrs. Valentino informed the board that 

Botelle’s Summer Learning Academy provided 1 to 1 or 1 to 2 instruction to students in reading and math and 

was well attended. The principal wanted the thank the Church of Christ for their donation of $400 for families to 

get ready for the start of school.  

 

Unfinished Business: 

The board reviewed the final 2020-21 budget 

 

New Business: 

Approval of the 2021-2022 Bus Routes 

 

Motion by J. DeShazo seconded by J. Hall to approve the 2021-2022 bus routes.  

UNANIMOUSLYAPPROVED. 

 

PTO: Ice cream social will be on September 10th.  

 

Communications: Met over the summer. They are working on a brochure to promote the school.  

 

Motion by S. Carr seconded by. V. Coleman-Prisco to adjourn the meeting at 5:15 p.m. 

UNANIMOUSLY APPROVED. 

 

Meeting adjourned @ 5:15 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Kathy Lippincott, 

BOE Secretary 

 

THESE ARE NOT APPROVED MINUTES SUBJECT TO APPROVAL OR DISAPPROVAL AT THE 

NEXT MEETING. 


